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	Evacuation procedure – Leave via the fire door and assemble outside in the play area – Noted

Apologies for absence were received from Cllrs. Godwin and Brain.
In attendance Cllr. Fletcher.
	        Action
	
	

	41.03/16 Minutes of the Meeting Held on the 15 February and the Clerk’s Report.  
The minutes were approved and all items on the Clerk’s report noted. 
All 3 defibrillators are now fitted. An article is to be prepared to go into the Winterbourne Matters magazine with some photos. The Clerk will liaise with the magazine. 

PM Hinder and Sons are removing the skateboard ramp in the Recreation Field on 22nd March.

A FIT payment of £783.42 has been received from British Gas for the solar panels at the Greenfield Centre.
Following receipt of a revised quote from The Curtain Company, members agreed to order the new curtains for the Hall.
Gordon Blight is arranging for one of the fixings on one of the flag poles to be replaced and for them also to be repainted. The flagpoles will be added to the asset register and be inspected accordingly.
42.02/16 Grant Applications
The following grant was recommended:
Winterbourne Down Burial Trust - £187.50
Salem Methodist Church - £500
Members did not agree to recommend this to Council as although the Parish supports Burial grounds, it does not use Council funds to support places of worship.

Frenchay Community News Community Interest Company (FCN) - £500

After discussion Cllr. Kembery proposed to recommend the grant and Cllr. Lewis seconded. Cllrs Fletcher and Climmer agreed. Cllr. Marriott objected and Cllrs Bowles and Hemmings abstained. It will now be recommended to Council.
43.02/16 Reports from Task Groups
Frenchay Common and Tuckett Field 
Cllr. Kembery advised the grass verge on the corner of Bristol Road and Beckspool Road is being churned up by the Winterbourne International Academy school bus. A letter is to be sent to the Academy to see if they can stop this from happening.

It was agreed that while the claim for the wall by the Tuckett Field is being investigated, a temporary repair should be done with some fencing. This would make the field safe to be used by cattle. 

Winterbourne to include the Recreation Field, Duck Pond and Allotments   
There is an ongoing problem with some roots on one of the tennis courts at the recreation ground. Chris Wright has been contacted to investigate and we are waiting for him to visit the site to establish what needs to be done to solve the problem.

Cllr. Godwin has reported that the cycle which is included in the exercise equipment at the Recreation Field seems a bit wobbly and squeaks. This was inspected last October and a minor fault identified. Work has recently been done on other parts of the equipment and this will now also be rectified. 

Cllr. Climmer has obtained 2 water troughs for the allotments. Service boxes will need to be bought and fitted to them.
The Dingle and Winterbourne Down  
Nothing to report

Hambrook/Whiteshill
It has been reported to us by a parishioner that some of the wooden posts at the side of the small common at Hambrook are beginning to rot. This is to be investigated and posts replaced as necessary.  
The Greenfield Centre
The annual inspection of the Greenfield centre is to be done in the next month.

44.03/16 A.O.B
Cllr. Bowles thanked Cllrs. Marriott, Brain and Hemmings for their all their help with financial matters.

Cllr. Fletcher advised he had attended a very informative meeting of the Friends of the River Frome and was very impressed with the work they carry out.

The meeting concluded at 8.50pm
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